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Monday, April 18th, 2022 

     Kindergarten Welcome Event 
We are excited to be welcoming our 

future Table Mound Knights to our 
Kindergarten Welcome Event on Apr. 26th! We 
will be hosting an open house format 
beginning at 5:30pm and continuing through 
7:00pm. Families can arrive anytime during 
that timeframe and participate in our Table 
Mound Scavenger Hunt! Here is what you will 
need to bring from the mailing you received: 
 

 Health Questionnaire 
 Health examination from doctor 
 Updated immunizations 

 

If not turned in yet: 
 Proof of residency  
 Proof of birthdate  
 Blue registration form  

  
          PTC 2022-23 Elections 

Hello! It is time for 2022-2023 PTC 
elections! All positions are open! Each position 
can be held by an individual or a group! Was 
there an activity you thought was fun and would 
like to be in charge of next year? Or do you have 
an idea of something great to do for our Table 
Mound students and teachers? email 
ptctablemound@gmail.com if you want to 
volunteer or if you have any questions 
Available positions: President, VP, Treasurer, 
Secretary, Book Fair Chair, Hospitality Chair,  
Social Activities Chair(s) for Trunk or Treat, 
Vendor Fair, T-Shirt, Dine Outs, Fun Run, etc!! 
Please consider Volunteering for one of these fun 
positions next year!    

 

Mark Your Calendar for Upcoming Events 
 

M, Apr 25 – TM Food Pantry, 3:30-5:00pm 
 

T, Apr 26 – Kindergarten Welcome Event, 5:30-7:00pm 
 

S, Apr 30 – Vertical Jump Party, 4pm-Close 
 

M, May 9 – Elem. Track Meet, 4:30pm – Dalzell Field 
 

 

Classrooms for Next Year 
 

Now is the time when we begin planning for next 
school year.  One of the biggest tasks is working on 

which classroom students will be in for the new 
year.  We work to create a balance of students in 

each class.  Classroom teachers will meet and create 
the lists for next year along with my input.  

Sometimes there are concerns about certain students 
being in the same class together. For example, 

cousins that should not be in the same classroom. 
Please let me know via email, 

mhull@dbqschools.org, if you have concerns about 
students being in the same classroom together. 

 
 

             Table Mound Food Pantry 
Our next Table Mound food pantry will be held 

Mon, Apr. 25th. Food will be distributed from 3:30-
5:00pm in the multipurpose room in a grab and go 
fashion. No sign-up or pre-registration is required. 

Please enter through the front doors and head 
directly into the multipurpose room. If you have any 

questions give the office a call! 
 

Table Mound Artists on Display 
Several Table Mound artists will have their artwork 
displayed at Medical Associates East campus for the 
month of April. Congratulations to the following 
students: Cameron Denlinger 2G,  
Jaylyn Bradley 2G, William Denlinger 2M, Lincoln 
Rang 2S, Aubrey Mohr 3K, Jersey Knockel 3P, Ben 
Splinter 3P, Nova Kalmes 3P Awesome work! 

 

"The mission of Table Mound Elementary School is to develop responsible, motivated, global citizens 
who meet the challenges of the future and rise to their greatest potential as life-long learners.” 
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